
Southwest Pipeline & Trenchless Corporation is rehabilitating the 
main sewer pipeline servicing your area. 

For a limited time, crews will need to block off your sewer connection. During 
this procedure, we request that you and your guests minimize water use 

between 8:00 am – 5:00 pm to avoid possible 

BACK UP AND FLOOD IN YOUR HOME. 

We ask that you and your guests observe the parking restrictions that will be in effect on 
your street. “No Parking” and “Tow Away” signs will be posted 72 hours in advance of 

enforcement. Access to your driveways will be partially/fully blocked 

If you have any questions, please call Southwest Pipeline and Trenchless Corp at 
(310)329-8717 Ext. 108 or the City of Hermosa Beach, Dept of Public Works

(310) 318-0214
We thank you for your patience and cooperation. 

Please Take Note …You may detect odors (like plastic or glue) from the new sewer liner being installed on your street. 
If you smell this odor inside your home, it is perhaps the result of a dry or broken sewer trap. The purpose of the 
sewer trap is to maintain a water barrier in the pipe to prevent all sewer odor and sewer gases from entering your 
home. Prior to the date of the work, pour water (1 gallon) down all floor drains or any rarely used sinks/tubs/toilets to 
ensure that a water barrier is maintained in the traps. 
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